
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of Emergency Management 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Peter Ribbens, KPB Assembly President 
Members, KPB  Assembly 

THRU: Peter A. Micciche, Mayor 

FROM: Brenda Ahlberg, Emergency Manager 

DATE: October 30, 2024 

RE: Amendment to Ordinance 2024-28,  Adopting the Updated 2024 Kenai Peninsula 
Borough Hazard Mitigation Plan, a Multi-Jurisdictional Plan Including the Cities of 
Seldovia and Seward (Mayor)  

The following amendment to Ordinance 2024-28 is requested: 

[Please note the bold underlined language is new and the strikeout language in brackets is to be 
deleted.] 

Amend the final whereas clause, as follows:

WHEREAS, the KPB Planning Commission held a public hearing on this ordinance at its 
[September 23] October 14, 2024,  meeting and recommended approval by 
unanimous consent; 

Your consideration is appreciated. 


